
From:
To: Legislative Services email; Victoria Mayor and Council
Subject: Support for increased density on Empress Avenue
Date: March 30, 2025 1:10:37 PM

Hello,
I am writing to express my support for the rezoning of 1132 and 1134 Empress avenue from
two-family dwelling to a multi-unit dwelling. We are in the midst of a housing and
affordability crisis and increasing the number of units of housing, especially in desirable and
walkable areas is vital to improving society. For too long NIMBYs have pushed us into this
mess and we need action to reverse this unfortunate trend. Fernwood is a neighbourhood with
high walkability, bikeability, and decent transit so it makes sense to increase density in this
area. I would be happy to see this improvement to my street.

I'd like to mention that a true and lasting solution to the housing crisis needs to include not just
increased density, but also increased supply of NON-MARKET HOUSING. We will never
escape the reality and/or threat of a cost of living crisis until we build a broad and strong
alternative to the greed of market housing. I think about the huge success in Vienna, or on a
smaller scale examples of very affordable housing in Canada and locally that offers a respite
from the market. So please, don't rely on for-profit housing supply as the only solution.

Thank you,
Justin
111X Empress Avenue Victoria
(X for privacy)
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From:
Sent: March 31, 2025 5:18 PM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Mar. 31st Empress Ave. Zoning Comments & Exhibits
Attachments: File Attachment: 1  Concerns About Rezoning Empress Ave..pdf; File Attachment: Exhibit ''A''.png; 

File Attachment: Exhibit ''B''.jpg; File Attachment: Exhibit ''C''.JPG; File Attachment: Exhibit ''D''.JPG; 
File Attachment: Exhibit ''E''.JPG; File Attachment: Exhibit ''F''.pdf; File Attachment: Exhibit ''G''.jpg

Categories:

To whom it may concern: 
 
Please find attached my two page letter with its exhibits. 
 
Thank you, 
Mike 
 
Enclosures: [8] 
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From:
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: rezoning application 00784
Date: April 1, 2025 8:32:30 AM

I am the owner of the house at 1127 Bay Street. I am concerned that the new units will put
extra stress on the street car parking in my neibourhood.
The proposal adds 3 parking spaces (excluding any accessible ones) while removing space for
parking on Empress Street for the new driveway. This will put further stress on the parking on
Empire St. The new tenants at the back of will likely want to park on Empire St.. This along
with other development proposals on Empire St and Cook St will leave very little room for the
already busy Empire St.. Having 10 or 6 bike parking stalls will have little affect on the number
of new vehicles that come with this development plan. 

Thanks for  consideration 
Joe Reimer
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